
 

 

 

  

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY  

REGION 6 

1445 ROSS AVENUE, SUITE 1200 

DALLAS, TEXAS 75202 – 2733 
August 29, 2018 

 
 
Ms. Amy Archuleta 
DJR Operating LLC. 
1 Road 5263 
Aztec NM 87410 
 
Dear Ms. Archuleta: 
 
Thank you for your August 24, 2018, electronic submittal of the documentation that DJR 
Operating, LLC (DJR) has completed the screening procedures to address threatened and 
endangered species (TES) and historic properties for the “Bonanza 14, 15 & Chacon Amigos 17, 
18 Site” under the Federal Implementation Plan (FIP) for True Minor Sources in Indian Country 
in the Oil and Natural Gas Production and Natural Gas Processing Segments of the Oil and 
Natural Gas Sector. In accordance with 40 CFR 49.104(a)(2), you must obtain written 
confirmation from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency that you have satisfactorily 
addressed these screening procedures before submitting the Part 1 General Facility Information 
registration form.   
 
This letter serves as written confirmation that the documentation you have provided has 
satisfactorily completed the screening procedures to address TES and historic properties for the 
installation of equipment located on Jicarilla Apache tribal lands in Sandoval County, New 
Mexico. The documentation that includes an Environmental Assessment and a Finding of No 
Significant Impact supports your findings that no federally-listed threatened or endangered 
species or their designated critical habitat(s) are likely to occur within the action area of your 
source and that no historic properties will be affected by the project.  We also acknowledge 
receipt of Part 1 General Facility Information registration form and in accordance with the FIP at 
40 CFR 104 (a)(2), and we note that Attachment A lists the equipment you plan to construct and 
operate. You may proceed with the installation of the equipment noted in the Part 1 General 
Facility Information registration form 30 days from the date of the letter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

If you have any questions please contact Bonnie Braganza of my staff at 214-665-7340 or at 
Braganza.bonnie@epa.gov 
 
              Sincerely, 

       

8/29/2018

X Jeffery J. Robinson

Jeff Robinson

Signed by: JEFFERY ROBINSON  
       Jeffrey Robinson 
       Air Permits Section Chief 
 
 
 
ec: Cordell TeCube, Environmental Director, Jicarilla Apache Nation 
      cltecube@yahoo.com 
 
     Martin R. Schluep, Alliant Environmental, LLC 
     mschluep@alliantenv.com  
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